

Project Amigo

www.projectamigo.org

936 B 7th. St, #168, Novato, CA 94945 Phone in Mexico: 011 52 (312) 395 4485 pa@projectamigo.org

Rotary Club of Fallbrook 2203 Gum Tree Lane Fallbrook, CA. 92028

Dear Fellow Rotarians,

I am writing to thank you for your generous contribution to Project Amigo. As the Foundation Chair for District 5420, I have traveled extensively throughout Central and South America. There are few programs that begin to compare in scope and lasting results with Project Amigo. Thank you for your wonderful support particularly for Mariana Torres. Your generosity is so appreciated! Lives are changed for the better because of your efforts.

Your special donation makes possible special programs that help the children and families of Colima, Mexico to have better lives today and brighter prospects for tomorrow.

In 2015, Project Amigo provided:

- -Scholarships for 120 junior high, high school, and university students
- -Incentive program for 250 elementary school students to motivate them
- to stay in school (1/3 of Mexican students drop out before getting to the 7th grade)
- -Sponsored children at Queseria migrant camps to provide nutritional meals, field trips, Christmas fiesta, clothing, and vitamins
- -Fluoride treatments and dental hygiene for 600 children
- -Computer centers and homework clubs for all scholarship students and for community members where the computer centers are located
- -Room and board for up to 30 university students attending the University of Colima
- -Provided books to over 450 schools in the state of Colima, benefitting 112,500 students

As 2016 comes to a close, even greater things can be reported.

Again, I would like to extend our gratitude from the Board of Directors for your kindness. You are for helping to create a wonderful legacy!

Warmest regards,

Bruce Powell

Vice Chair Board of Directors Project Amigo